
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 March 19, 2018 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VIII.B. 
 
 
TOPIC: Removal of Board Policies 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the recommendation of the Policy Committee and remove the policies listed below: 
 

Board Policy HA – Professional Personnel, Negotiations 
Board Policy HB – Nonprofessional Personnel, Negotiations 
 
 

RATIONALE: 
 
The Board Policy Committee has met with staff to consider the removal of these 
policies.  Consideration for the removal of these policies was submitted to the Board 
during the meeting of February 12, 2018. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Steve Archibald, Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources & District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached Policies 
 
Off/Supt/jw 


